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Yorkville Woman Charged With Deceptive Practices 
 

On May 9
th

, 2018, Detectives with the Kendall County Sheriff’s Office began a criminal 

investigation into Charlene Johnson, a 72 year old female from the 2500 Block of Overlook 

Court,Yorkville for deceptive practices.  

 

Johnson is alleged to have written a $500 check to a local business, which was retuned 

insufficient funds.  The business owner enrolled in the Kendall County State’s Attorney’s Office 

‘Bad Check Program’, designed to provide an avenue for rectifying issues surrounding bad 

checks without the need for criminal charges.  Johnson failed to comply with the terms of the 

program.  

 

On 1/28/2019, a warrant was issued for Johnson for Deceptive Practices; a Class 4 felony with a 

bond of $2,500, with ten percent to apply.  

 

Johnson was booked into the Kendall County Corrections Center on February 8, 2019, and has 

since been released pending her next court appearance.   
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